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INTENT TO FILL BY APPOINTMENT

October 30, 2018

	NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a vacancy has been created on the Board of Directors of the Del Puerto Health Care District. On October 9, 2018, the Stanislaus County Board of Supervisors by “appointment of candidates in lieu of election” appointed three candidates to three of four vacant seats.  One Director’s seat, with a term of December 2018 through November 2022, remains vacant.  Pursuant to Government Code Section 1780, the Del Puerto Health Care District Board of Directors has 60 days to fill the vacancy.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Del Puerto Health Care District is accepting letters of interest from District residents interested in appointment to the Board to fill such vacancy. 

	THIS NOTICE IS TO BE POSTED, by direction of the Del Puerto Health Care District Board of Directors, in three conspicuous locations in the District at least 15 days before the appointment is made as well as published in the local newspaper.


	Letters of interest along with a resume should be received by November 16, 2018.

Please mail to:

		Del Puerto Health Care District
		P.O. Box 187
		Patterson, CA  95363

		Attn:  Cheryle Pickle


[bookmark: _GoBack]o:\board\board vacancy-resignation\2018-11 election 4 seats\2018-10 public notice of board vacancy.docx	10/29/2018
